From:
To: SizewellC

Cc: info@stopsizewellc.org
Subject: re Preliminary Meeting Part 1
Date: 07 April 2021 17:28:12

Sizewell C

Re Preliminary Meetings

I registered as an interested party but was prevented from participating in the Part 1 meeting by health issues.

I have tried to read through the unedited transcript of the meeting which was tedious, slow and time consuming, and hard work for eyes using a lap top. There surely has to be a better way, virtual meetings may be necessary at present but as soon as is possible these should be replaced by in-person and open floor meetings. I already feel disadvantaged by the technical process and if I think that, there will be other folk who will feel disenfranchised and simply drop out because of the complexity but their viewpoint needs to be heard. As a recently retired professional person who worked across the villages most effected by this development for over a decade I believe participation in this process is vital, and for the voice of local people to be heard. EDF's proposal is enormous and complex. As PINS. will be aware it has very far reaching implications not only nationally but profoundly for the county, and local communities, which will be irreversibly changed, whatever the proposed mitigation, and for the environment with an eroding coastline. I therefore believe that this process should not be hastily driven by the impatience of the applicant but given the necessary weighty consideration it requires at all stages.

I am not requesting to speak at Preliminary Meeting Part 2 but nominate Stop Sizewell C to speak on my behalf.

Yours sincerely Christine Redgrave (Revd. Canon)